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Good afternoon everyone, 

We have lots to share this week in terms of 

our new website and lots of reminders and 

information. Please have a read to find out. 

 

NEW SCHOOL WEBSITE 

After many months of creating, our new 

school website will be up and running in the 

next week. As you will see, we have spent 

time making sure the website looks good and 

we are working hard to ensure there is the 

most up to date information. The website is 

also attached to a new school app. See the 

attached leaflet to access the app. 

 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

We now have spaces for Breakfast Club. The 
club opens at 8am at the cost of £10 for the 
week or £2 each day. 

Pupils must be booked in advance and we 
cannot accept pupils who have not registered 
for safeguarding concerns and insurance 
purposes. 

Please request a registration pack from the 
office. 

 

SAFE SOCIAL NETWORKING BOOKLET 

With this newsletter we are giving out a leaflet 

today to all Year 5 and 6 pupils. This booklet 

helps you  to keep safe on the internet. If you 

have children in any other year group and 

would like a copy, please ask at the office.  

 

MORNING PARENT WORKSHOPS 

Next week staff are opening up their 

classrooms for you to come and join us to 

teach maths. We are inviting you to come and 

join us for our maths lessons from 9-10am 

each morning. The timetable is below 

Monday: Year 5 

Tuesday: Year 2 and Year 6 

Thursday: Year 1 

Friday: Year 3 and 4 

Please come along and join us. 

 

YEAR 1 PENGUIN POTTERY 

Year 1 have been making pottery penguins 

with Mrs Couch over the past few weeks. Here 

are their final models. 

 
 

 
 

SOCIAL MEDIA  

I have been wanting to right this for some 

time and several further events in the past 

two weeks have confirmed that I need to 

share this with all parents.  

Since September it has been reported to me 

that several parents have posted social media 

posts giving the full names of children who are 

not their own.  

In most cases this is because the parent is 

frustrated at a child harming their own 

children. I understand that this is upsetting to 

see your child upset but this is illegal under 

Data Protection Law so we are asking that you 

do not post on social media the names of 

children within the school. If you are 

concerned about your child being harmed 
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please come into school and speak to the class 

teacher, Mr Keaney the Learning Mentor or 

myself. We will then investigate your concerns 

and ensure that it is dealt with. 

All the staff in school are vehemently against 

children being harmed so will support you in 

helping your child. 

 

EVENTS CALENDAR 

We are currently creating more events for this 

term but here are some already in the 

calendar. 

WB 3rd Feb- Morning Parent Workshop 

10th-12th Feb- Year 6 going to Robinwood 

11th Feb Safer Internet Day 

12th Feb- Valentine Eucharist at church  

14th Feb- end of term 

5th Mar- World Book Day 

WB 9th Mar- Tameside Library Visits week 

         Sport Relief Week 

13th Mar- Non Uniform- Mother’s Day gifts 

20th Mar- Non uniform- Down Syndrome day 

     Tea with Mums 

27th Mar-Non uniform- Easter Egg Donations 

2nd April- Easter Eucharist at school 

2nd April- Family Easter Bingo 

3rd April- National Autism Day- Dress in colours 

of the spectrum 

 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Spring Term clubs will include: 

Mondays- Cheerleading Club 

     Football Club (invite only) 

      Key Stage 2 Multi Sports Club 

Tuesdays- Key Stage 2 Sports Club 

Wednesdays- Key Stage 1 Sports Club 

Thursdays- Guitar lessons 

Friday- Martial Arts 

 

QUESTIONNAIRE  

This week’s questionnaire will be going out in 

a separate letter on Monday with the results 

off the previous surveys so far. Thank you to 

everyone that has returned them and your 

child will be given raffle tickets towards 

winning the games bundle at the end of this 

half term. The more questionnaires you return 

the more chance your child has of winning the 

prizes! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


